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Report of the HF Band Planning Committee 
ARRL Board of Directors 

January 2016 
 

The Committee’s final report initiated at Minute 47 of the January 2014 Board Meeting was 
submitted and approved at the July 2015 Board Meeting. Motions were passed to adopt 
amendments to the ARRL HF band plan (Minute 31) and to file with the FCC a Petition for Rule 
Making seeking modification to the FCC Part 97 rules with respect to the certain regulatory 
portions of the 80 meter band (Minute 32). ARRL General Counsel is in the process of drafting 
the Petition for Rule Making. 

The Committee has had no further action items since the July Board Meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

The ARRL HF Band Planning Committee 
Rick Roderick, K5UR, Chairman 
Dwayne Allen, WY7FD 
Jim Fenstermaker, K9JF 
Steve Ford, WB8IMY 
Tom Frenaye, K1KI 
Mike Lisenco, N2YBB 
David Norris, K5UZ 
David Sumner, K1ZZ 
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